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Above: Travis Zomer drills in material while Wes Kloucek works below.
Right Top: From the ground, Sean Kafka directs Tyler Suess in the bucket truck.
Right Bottom: Tyler Suess hangs one of the ballpark lights.

Bon Homme Yankton Electric donated time 
and labor to put up new ballpark lights at 
the Tabor softball field.

Players, coaches, and parents no 
longer have to worry about playing 
in the dark this summer at the Tabor 
softball and Little League field.

Bon Homme Yankton Electric 
donated time and labor to ensure 
that local athletes can use the Tabor 
ball field to its fullest potential 
throughout the softball and baseball 
seasons.

Our wholesale power provider 

East River Electric Cooperative 
contributed by donating poles, and 
the City of Tabor paid for the lights 
and the electrical materials.

Our entire operations crew helped 
with this project. This past winter, 
we set poles around the softball 
field, and this spring, a few of our 
linemen and our electricians wired 
and hung the lights.

Now who’s ready to play ball!?
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